
                                                       Brady Township

                                                   Planning Committee

                                                     Quarterly Meeting

                                                        May 6th, 2021 

Meeting called to order by chairman Don Somers at 7:00pm.

Pledge of allegiance by all present.

Roll call: present- Don Somers, Jeff Roy, Glen Reeves, Michelle Loos 
and Mike Thiel.

                 Absent-Rob Kehoe.

Public present-Mark Rodgers.

Minutes from February 4th 2021 meeting read by Planning Committee 
members present.

Motion to accept February 4th, 2021 minutes by Jeff Roy seconded by
Glen Reeves.  All in Favor.  Motion passed.

Old Business-Blight- Yuker situation, some cleanup in progress to be 
monitored with lawyer involved.  Board to send letters.  Nick Thiels 
burnt property on hemlock rd an issue.  Brought up by Brady Town-
ship Board 2 years ago.  Jeff reported blight offender on M-52 Gall-
away bringing in more stuff.  Storage containers being placed by the 
highway with print, possible billboard issue.  All issues to be investi-
gated by Rob Kehoe.

New business- public comment by Mark Rodgers owner of CityWide 
Wifi/Fiber Optics looking to purchase old Brady school property to 
run his business out of.  Mark stated no additional structures needed. 
Will have a ladder truck on site, 4 pickup trucks and 3-4 vans.  Antici-
pated hours of operation 8am-8pm.  Use for service and retail.



Rob Kehoe to post a meeting for a special use permit for the old 
Brady school site.  Current site has a special use permit for mini stor-
age.

Glen asked if Constines have a special use permit for the gravel pit 
operation on Raucholz Rd.  Supervisor Steve questioning due to bro-
ken culvert to cover cost to replace due to heavy truck use from the 
gravel pit.

Next 2021 Planning Committee Meeting 11/4/2021 at 7:00pm.

Motion to adjourn by Glen Reeves, seconded by Michelle Loos.  All in 
Favor.  Motion passed.

Respectfully Submitted by Michelle Loos

Planning Committee Secretary


